
Here at the Lloyd, we value partnerships and collaboration. Our Fellowship
and Artist-in-Residence programs bring fresh eyes to our collections. Our
partnerships build on each other's success and provide a greater
understanding of issues facing our community and world.

Walnut Woods of Evanston Featured on
Cincinnati Edition

Learn how a collaboration between the
Cincinnati Parks Department, Civic Garden
Center, Evanston Community Council and
students at Walnut Hills High School helped
make Cincinnati's newest park a reality on
Cincinnati Edition from WVXU. Lloyd Executive
Director Patricia Van Skaik joined naturalist
Greg Torres and other community
representatives for a conversation on transforming this formerly overgrown
site into a habitat restoration area, community park, and outdoor classroom.
Want to see it in person? Last week's guided tour is over, but Walnut Woods
of Evanston is open to the public.

Welcome 2023 Fellows and Artist-in-Residence

The Lloyd is excited to announce the 2023 Curtis
Gates Lloyd Fellows Elizabeth Yuko and Brad
Bolman, and Artist-in-Residence Mark Harris.
Their research topics include the development
of sick rooms in the American home, centuries-
long debates on fungus as a separate kingdom,
and the botanical knowledge of indigenous and
formerly enslaved peoples and their
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descendants. These projects will bring wider awareness and original
perspectives to the history and uses of plants, medicine and nature. To learn
more about this year's recipients and their projects, click here.

View Threads of Light Exhibition

Photographers Rick Conner and TJ Vissing showcase
the beauty of the natural world in the photographic
exhibition Threads of Light. Inspired by the work of
The Nature Conservancy in Ohio, these images invite
the viewer to slow down and view life in a different
way. Plan a visit to the Lloyd to experience the
magnificent natural spaces illuminating and creating
a record of today’s ever-changing environments.
Threads of Life runs through March 24.

Come visit--the Lloyd will be open Saturday, January 21
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Support the Lloyd through a Membership or Donation
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